
 

 

 
 

 
Announcements for the week  

of January 25, 2021 

 

I BELIEVE……​Th​ere are no shortcuts to any 
place worth going. 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER:  

Monday & Tuesday, January 25 &26 will be Group A 

Wednesday & Thursday, January 27 & 28 will be Group B 

Friday is an Institute Day - NO CLASSES 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

This is just a reminder to self-certify before you  

enter the building.   

 

Remember that if you are visiting the building or working on site, you must self certify 
each day. You can find a ​link to self-certify ​on the District homepage​.   
 

 

 

Self-Certification 
As a reminder, students/parents/employees must certify that we are free of 
fever and COVID-19 symptoms before arriving at a U-46 school or facility. Find 
a link to ​self-certify​ on the homepage of the District and individual elementary 
sites. Bookmark ​https://district.u-46.org/selfCertify/login.cfm​ ​on a computer, 
tablet, and/or mobile phone!  
  

https://district.u-46.org/selfCertify/login.cfm
http://8a7d4b5f.hatchbuckmail.net/link.php?DynEngagement=true&H=w8Bl7ZSLqC%2BFFEF9P0XN9HJB14ltnTgtwSR5qjqnGTD6kWFHIrCxtoDJ7P88CMOF9kE7%2FSJD4pJ7GvmOXnZOLOjJSJ6GDQUNK0gX72El6EA6Uf%2FZx9gs2L13YRsJUavn&G=0&R=https%3A%2F%2FTSFMGYZDIOI.hatchbuck.com%2FTrackLinkClick%3FID2%3DjOFVEF_5itcqSgD5gEqu4oyFI1TdPuCVRq6RUyTk8y3KfuIcPoCQ9qSoeuTmuhpk0&I=20201211214903.00000012d870%40mail6-51-ussnn1&X=MHwxMjY0NDM4OjE1NjU5MjQ2OTQ7MXwxMjY0NDM5OjEzNTgzMjYyMDs%3D&V=3&S=hYwRQ2vJ0l7fJb1QLuVbVe62wUbg_pq47TQTC7CxqXc
http://8a7d4b5f.hatchbuckmail.net/link.php?DynEngagement=true&H=w8Bl7ZSLqC%2BFFEF9P0XN9HJB14ltnTgtwSR5qjqnGTD6kWFHIrCxtoDJ7P88CMOF9kE7%2FSJD4pJ7GvmOXnZOLOjJSJ6GDQUNK0gX72El6EA6Uf%2FZx9gs2L13YRsJUavn&G=0&R=https%3A%2F%2FTSFMGYZDIOI.hatchbuck.com%2FTrackLinkClick%3FID2%3DjOFVEF_5itcqSgD5gEqu4oyFI1TdPuCVRq6RUyTk8y3KfuIcPoCQ9qSoeuTmuhpk0&I=20201211214903.00000012d870%40mail6-51-ussnn1&X=MHwxMjY0NDM4OjE1NjU5MjQ2OTQ7MXwxMjY0NDM5OjEzNTgzMjYyMDs%3D&V=3&S=hYwRQ2vJ0l7fJb1QLuVbVe62wUbg_pq47TQTC7CxqXc


 

SPORTS 

Students and Parents: 

    Bartlett HS is extremely excited to finally be able to bring back 7 low risk sports 

starting Monday, Jan 25.  Those sports are Boys and Girls Bowling, Competitive Cheer, 

Competitive Dance, Girls Gymnastics, Boys Swimming, and recently added Badminton. 

Please login to the BHS athletics website (​https://il.8to18.com/bartlett​) to register.  You 

must be registered to participate.  If you previously registered and participated prior to 

the shutdown, you do not need to re-register.  

    Finally, please watch the BHS athletics website for upcoming information on contact 

days for the other sports we plan to have this school year.  We look forward to seeing 

you soon! 

 

 

 

The annual IHSA Group Interpretation 

The BHS Theatre Department is proud to announce auditions for its next theatre 

production -- the annual IHSA Group Interpretation. 

Even though a script selection is yet to be finalized, the Google Form below will 

have all of the audition information. If you are interested in auditioning, please, read 

through the form carefully and fill it out to the best of your ability. You will have to 

sign-up for an audition time slot on Sign-Up Genius, as well. And, please, note that 

this information is subject to change. Please, email the director, Mr. Mez, at 

michaelmiserendino@u-46.org​, if you have any questions! 

https://forms.gle/P3ZXvbUrBXVVWe2UA 

 
 

 

 
 

Here are some​ ​easy instructions​ ​for how to use the self-certification form, 
including how to turn it into a shortcut for a mobile phone. Supervisors will check 
in with employees who do not complete the self-certification requirements 

https://il.8to18.com/bartlett
https://forms.gle/P3ZXvbUrBXVVWe2UA
http://8a7d4b5f.hatchbuckmail.net/link.php?DynEngagement=true&H=w8Bl7ZSLqC%2BFFEF9P0XN9HJB14ltnTgtwSR5qjqnGTD6kWFHIrCxtoDJ7P88CMOF9kE7%2FSJD4pJ7GvmOXnZOLOjJSJ6GDQUNK0gX72El6EA6Uf%2FZx9gs2L13YRsJUavn&G=0&R=https%3A%2F%2FTSFMGYZDIOI.hatchbuck.com%2FTrackLinkClick%3FID2%3Dbusold3CoX-Ga_qvy-sE2nvzy-xCho8Bx8FHiT3NC2p6CQhDoH5m9MYZRp62Q-zw0&I=20201211214903.00000012d870%40mail6-51-ussnn1&X=MHwxMjY0NDM4OjE1NjU5MjQ2OTQ7MXwxMjY0NDM5OjEzNTgzMjYyMDs%3D&V=3&S=-_CLVFUsuSuF2rahxNIUAW-z1psWtCBwHxK6As5dpb4


 

 
Student and Faculty Portraits 

 

Student and faculty portraits--including free senior portraits for the yearbook--will 

be taken from February 9-12 in the auditorium. Hybrid students will have portraits 

taken with their English classes, and students taking part solely in distance learning 

can sign up for afternoon sessions after in-person classes have ended using 

SignUpGenius​. 
 

● Our photographers will stay a minimum of 6' away from students and athletes. They will 
use verbal directions to pose people 

● The Photo Zone will be clearly marked and roped off, with photography stations spaced 
out and have separate entrance and exit points 

● Photographers will wear masks or shields. 
● Hand sanitizer will be available as supplies permit 
● Online ordering will be used to avoid contact with picture forms, camera cards, credit 

card slips, and pens 
● All orders will be direct delivery to your home to reduce touch points 

If you are unable to attend in person due to concerns with COVID-19, please email 

jacquelinebatz@u-46.org​ ​for more information.  

 

Yearbooks can be purchased online at​ YearbookForever.com.  

 

Paid Senior Portrait Sessions  

 

Visual Image Photography will be available for paid senior portrait sessions at BHS 

in room A130 from February 16-19 and February 22-25. Appointments will run from 

1PM-6PM and can be booked through VIP online at​ ​vipis.com​. 
 

 

 

Cafe con Leche Meeting 

Cafe con Leche (Hispanic virtual parent program) will have its 5th meeting 
Thursday, January  at 6:00.  We will be discussing the second semester hybrid 
model and schedule.Please email Mrs. Armas at ​serenaarmas@u-46.org​ with 
any questions. The Zoom link is included in this email. 
 
 
https://zoom.us/j/97497680416?pwd=WEZXVFJVSTNrNU9EVzNhSnBoR1ZsUT09  
 

 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054DA4AC28A6F58-bhshybrid
http://vipis.com/
https://zoom.us/j/97497680416?pwd=WEZXVFJVSTNrNU9EVzNhSnBoR1ZsUT09


 

 
WHAT GROUP AM I? 
This document provides guidelines for communicating important information to high school 
families as part of our transition to hybrid instruction starting on January 19, 2021. 

I. Parents can access the parent portal from the U-46 home page at ​www.u-46.org​.  If they 
don’t know their username or password, they can use the self-service password reset 
function. 

 

II. After signing into the IC parent portal, parents can select their student from a dropdown 
list of all students in the household in the upper-right corner (if there is only one student, 
IC will take the parent directly to information for that student). 

 

 
 
III. After selecting a student, the first tab shown will be “Today”.  From here, parents will see 

whether the student is assigned to Distance Learning or one of our Hybrid Learning 
groups. 

 

http://www.u-46.org/


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
IV. Finally, parents should also confirm transportation information for their student by 

clicking “More” and then “Transportation”. 
 
 

 
 
 
**Please note that due to capacity constraints we will not be able to accommodate requests to 
switch from Distance Learning to Hybrid Learning. 
 
 

 



 

Semester 2 Hybrid Learning 

 

 
 



 

 
FROM THE GUIDANCE OFFICE 

 

College and Career Planning Events​ Link 
 

College and Career Planning Events- 

Spanish Version​ Link 
 

BHS Course Selection Info 

Curriculum Guide (course descriptions) 

High School Registration Videos 
 
 

 

ECC College and Career Planning 

Please see the link below for information on Upcoming College and Career 

Events from Elgin Community College ​ECC College and Career Event 

 
 
 

Check out BHS Staff Videos Here 

Since we were unable to do a back to school night, our staff  

made videos with important information regarding their  

classes- Link above! 

 

 
 

BHS HAWKS SPIRITWEAR 

 

 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ae854a196a&attid=0.2&permmsgid=msg-f:1677453735686411145&th=17478348fabd9389&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=17477a2188be7c6f5103
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ae854a196a&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1677453735686411145&th=17478348fabd9389&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=17477a2188bccb97a252
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ae854a196a&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1677453735686411145&th=17478348fabd9389&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=17477a2188bccb97a252
https://www.u-46.org/Page/4276
https://www.u-46.org/cms/lib/IL01804616/Centricity/Domain/3334/Final.Curriculum.Guide%202021-22.pdf
https://www.u-46.org/Page/17518
https://elgin.edu/about-ecc/college-readiness/college-readiness-events/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1L76cOLdZIqGp-xRxXobee93OmHb55cTe?usp=sharing


 

Bartlett Hawks,  ​Welcome back to school!  Just in time for the start of the 

new year, the BHS Booster club is once again offering BHS Hawks 

Spiritwear!  Show your BHS Pride and Support your students in all of their 

activities!  We have Hawks gear for all seasons and New items have been 

added!  This makes a great gift!  Convenient shipping directly to your house!  

 

Check it out!   ​https://www.aacustomwear.com/bhs-boosters/ 

 

 

Get to Know Your Staff - BHS Fall 2020  
Get to Know the Staff 20-21 -BHS Fall 2020 

 

  ​Please check our website for the latest happenings 
  

https://www.u-46.org/bhs​  - Main site 
http://il.8to18.com/bartlett​ - Athletics  

 

 
 

Virtual Graduation 2020 
In case you missed it, here is the link for virtual graduation. 

https://bartletths.stageclip.com/  
 

SHOW YOUR SCHOOL SPIRIT!   

WEAR​ ​GREEN​ ​AND​ ​BLUE ​EVERY​ FRIDAY! 

We are BHS! 
we ​B​elieve, 
we​ H​onor, 

we ​S​ucceed! 

 

https://www.aacustomwear.com/bhs-boosters/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qE3-BCml4QePNlQyOIWjbfrYa8XtyNoE5nfjU0SJevE/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.u-46.org/bhs
http://il.8to18.com/bartlett
https://bartletths.stageclip.com/
https://bartletths.stageclip.com/


 

AND WE DREAM BIG! 

 

 


